
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

FAMILY SUPPORT WORKER 

The Contact Number for Tabatha 

Kenny our Family Support Worker is:  

07762025021 

 

                                 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

                                 Well, what a lot has happened in school since our last  
                                 newsletter and some of the happenings are a little  
                                 strange!  Our children in Years 1 and 2 have discovered     
                                 a spaceship that has landed in one of our classrooms.  
There were lots of strange objects left behind, including footprints 
covered in a slimy substance and something that looked a little like 
yellow fur and feathers!  The mystery continues as the children enjoy 
playing detective and undertaking their investigations.  
 
 

Our Year 3 and 4 children have also been in communication with a 
Dragonologist from Bangor University Dragon Unit (BUDU) following the 
sighting of some dragon eggs in in our Forest School.  These have now 
been taken to the university and the children are receiving regular 
updates on their progress! 
 
 

We will of course keep you updated on our next newsletter (although I’m 
sure the children will keep you well informed)! 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended our parent coffee morning on 
Wednesday and had the opportunity to meet Mrs Malone our SENCo, 
Miss Peake our Speech and Language Therapist and Mrs Kenny our 
Family Support Worker.  We look forward to seeing you all again at our 
next drop-in after half term. 
 

However, for those of you that want to come for a ‘cuppa, cake and chat’ 
we are holding our Macmillan Coffee morning at 9am next Friday in our 
school hall.  This will be hosted by our Head and Deputy Head Boy and 
Girl.  There are probably not many of us who have not had someone that 
we love and care about need the help and support of this charity at some 
point.  So, if you can spare a few pennies, or are a budding next 
contestant for The Great British Bake Off and wish to donate some of 
your creations please pop in, and bring your cake donations which will be 
very much appreciated.  Please see the separate letter that has gone out 
regarding this today for more information. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Mrs. Sallyanne Dunstan 
Headteacher 
Crabbs Cross Academy 

 
 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

29th September: 9am Macmillan 

coffee morning hosted by our Head 

Boy Ollie F, Head Girl Frankie, 

Deputy Head Boy Jenson and 

Deputy Head Girl Lexi. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRABBS CROSS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

‘Flying high…creating success together’ 

22nd September 2023 – Autumn 2 

JUST A LITTLE  
POLITE REMINDER: 

 

Any child travelling to school on a 

bike or scooter should dismount at 

the gates as these should not be 

ridden on our school site.   
 

Strictly no dogs allowed on the 

school premises. 
 

 

 

 
APPLICATION FOR RECEPTION &  

YEAR 5 PLACES 2024 

Reception places:  If your child was 

born between 1st September 2019 and 

31st August 2020 you need to apply for 

a school place by 15th January 2024. 

This needs to be completed using the 

online system: 

www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmi

ssions 

Year 5 places: If your child was born 

between 1st September 2014 and 31st 

August 2015 you need to apply for a 

school place by 15th January 2024.   

If you do not have internet access, please 
call 01905 822700 for assistance. 

 

The closing date for both first and middle 

school places is 15th January 2024 
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